January 18, 2004

The Honorable Members of the Common Council
Office of the City Clerk

Milwaukee City Hall

200 E. Weills Street

Milwaukee, Wi 53201

To All it May Concern:

I am writing to support the nomination of Pat Algiers as Commissioner of Milwaukee’s
Department of City Development. | met Ms. Algiers when | invited her to present her
LIVE WORK PLAY research at the Rotary Club of Milwaukee. | believe that Ms. Algiers
has a natural gift for understanding the nuances and commoground within complex
situations—a skill that will enable her to take a lead in the development of downtown
Milwaukee and our neighborhoods.

| believe that Ms. Algiers has both the passion and compassion to work'to make
Milwaukee a better place to live work and play for all of the citizens.

Sincerely,
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Mary L. McCormick

C: Ms. Pat Algiers, Department of City Development




